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Habitat Summer Assignment Reflection – Grow, Create, Read 

Dear Parents & Students, 

We hope you enjoyed engaging with this year’s Habitat Summer Assignment – Grow, Create, Read, which 

was designed to encourage creativity, independent learning, and meaningful use of the vacation. 

To help us review the effectiveness of these activities, we kindly request you to complete the Summer 

Assignment Reflection Form on or before 17th September 2025. 

Your reflection will provide valuable insight into the effectiveness of the assignment and help us create more 

enriching learning experiences. 

The link to the reflection form is given below: 

https://bit.ly/4pjbNt2 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support in our efforts to provide the best learning experience for our 

students. 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://bit.ly/4pjbNt2

